
3. Letter/Email to State Leaders & Attorney General  

Subject line: Community Concern Over Sentencing in Mike & Brittney Case 

Body: 
 Dear [Representative/Attorney General’s Office], 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the upcoming sentencing in the case of Mike 
and Brittney, whose lives were tragically taken in Westbrook. Their family, friends, and our 
community are still grieving this unimaginable loss. 

As one of your constituents, I urge you to ensure transparency and accountability throughout the 
sentencing process. The people of Maine need to see that justice is served, and that every life 
taken by senseless violence is honored through meaningful accountability. 

Thank you for your leadership and for listening to the voices of those you serve. 

Sincerely, 
 [Your Name] 
 [Your Address] 
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